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January 4, 2024 

Galloway Road Sidewalk and Future Cycling 
Connections 

Meeting Date: Monday January 15, 2024 – 7:00 p.m. 
East Scarborough Boys and Girls Club – 100 Galloway Road 

 

The City of Toronto is inviting residents to learn more and provide feedback on opportunities for cycling, 
pedestrian, motor vehicle operations, and road safety upgrades on Galloway Road, from Guildwood Road 
to Dearham Wood. Transportation Services was requested by City Council to review opportunities to 
advance the upgrade of Galloway Road from the current signed bikeway route to designated bike lanes, 
while exploring the installation of pedestrian infrastructure.  
 
City staff reviewed the feasibility of traffic calming, green infrastructure, safety improvements and new 
bikeways. This meeting is to provide area residents with an opportunity to learn about the project, ask 
questions, and provide feedback. 
 

Project Area  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learn More 
 

Attend the Event 
 

 
View project information on the website including 

the public meeting presentation. 
 

toronto.ca/Galloway 
 
 

View meeting presentation, ask questions 
and discuss with the project team. 

 
Monday, January 15, 2024 

7:00p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
East Scarborough Boys and Girls Club 

100 Galloway Road 
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Why Consider Changes on Galloway Road 
In October 2021, City Council requested that Transportation Services explore opportunities for the 
installation of green pedestrian infrastructure, upgrades to the current signed bikeway to designated bike 
lanes and consult with the affected area residents of the Guildwood Village community. 
(https://secure.toronto.ca/council/agenda-item.do?item=2021.IE25.19)  
 
The City of Toronto is proposing changes on Galloway Road to fulfill the City's commitment to the Vision 
Zero Road Safety Plan. The Plan's goal is to eliminate traffic-related fatalities and serious injuries by 
making our roads safer for everyone, especially for seniors, school children, and people walking and 
cycling.  

 
Recommended Design 
Transportation Services explored three options for installing bike lanes and pedestrian infrastructure along 
Galloway Road. 
 
Option 1: Bike lanes on both sides of the street and a sidewalk on the east side 
Option 2: Bike lanes on both sides of the street and sidewalks on both sides of the street 
Option 3: An in-road median with bike lanes on both sides of the street and a sidewalk on the west side 
 
Based on a detailed review of the existing conditions, Transportation Services staff recommend Option 2: 
Bike lanes on both sides of the street and sidewalks on both sides of the street. Option 2 is preferred as it 
maintains existing motor vehicle travel and provides pedestrian and cycling infrastructure on both the east 
and west side of Galloway Road.  
 

Proposed Changes 
• Addition of sidewalk on both east and west side of Galloway Road; 

• Addition of on-street bike lanes; 

• No changes to motor vehicle travel; and 

• Reduced corner radii at intersections. 
 

Next Steps  
Please join City staff and the Ward 24 Office on January 15, 2024, between 7:00 and 9:00 pm to 
review the different design options and provide feedback on the proposed designs. There will be a 
short presentation at 7:15 pm and the remainder of the meeting will be drop-in format, where 
residents can join to speak with City staff and learn about the project. Subject to public feedback and 
City Council approval, installation is planned for 2025. 
 
This location is wheelchair/mobility device accessible. If you have a specific accessibility need or require 
other accommodation, please contact us. 
 

More Information 
Katherine Wilson        
Project Lead, Cycling and Pedestrian Projects    
Email: Katherine.wilson@toronto.ca 
Tel: 416-392-0828  
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